
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wow! What an amazing work party we had yesterday. A tremendous THANK YOU to the 30 families and 4 teachers who made it all possible! 

Besides all of the regular cleaning, dusting, sweeping, and organizing, a few special projects were accomplished. Many folks worked on multiple tasks throughout the day. Below is a partial list of accomplishments and special thanks....

A big thanks to Hillary Schneider, Jenn Salyer, and Diana Salyer (Jenn’s mom) for working both Saturday and Sunday to prime and paint the Uppers “Red Rug” room. Thanks to Ahu Smith for sourcing “human safe” paint and driving to Garberville to pick it up, and to Dayle Lawrence, Jenn Salyer, Maureen Brogan, Kassie Hayes, Anandi Antunez and others for putting the “Red Rug” room back together after the painting.  

Thanks to David Russell, Surya Anderson, Aron Yasskin, Jerry Kashiwada, S.A. Ephraim, and Currant (Jonah’s dad) for working on the jungle gym project, and to Evan Mills for design consultation. Thanks to Pieter Kettner, Owen Edwards and Currynt for filling the septic system holes, spreading dirt and hay. Thanks to Jean La Torre for bringing a load of gravel and filling potholes in the driveway with help from others.

Thanks to Stuart Beck for firing up the bread oven and working with Tracy Wolfson to keep the quesadillas coming. 

Thanks to Nastasha McGuirk for garden maintenance earlier in the week, to Aaron Rathblott for cleaning bathrooms, to River Wilder for dusting plants, to Joey Seidell for weeding around the K-1 building, to Lisa Weg for raking, to Sid Garza-Hillman for sweeping the basketball court, to Kelly Lawrence and Mercedes Kennedy for cleaning windows, and to Dulce Ivancko, David Gealey, Deb Kettner, Prasada Squillace, Jill Eldridge, Anne Yount, Ruth Rosenblum, Laviva Dakers, Heather Griffis, and Elizabeth Morton for general cleaning, dusting, organizing, and yard work.

Thanks to Leslie Kashiwada (and Jerry) for a very informative budget presentation, to Owen Edwards for serving as the morning work party coordinator, and to Rachael Lindstrom for taking home cleaning rags to wash at the end of the day. 

Thanks to all the CCLC students and siblings who attended and helped out. Thanks to former CCLC family Rene, Sydney and Ethan Thomsen for attending and lending a hand. Thanks to the CCLC teachers — Joanna Wigginton, Nina Ravitz, Anne Blanton, and Barbara Loomis — who worked alongside parents and students the entire day.

Please forgive us if we overlooked anyone — there was such a flurry of activity yesterday it was hard to keep track. You are all the glue that holds together this very special school. It was our pleasure working alongside all of you yesterday. Thank you for your time and energy!

If anyone would like to take on a remaining special project, here are a few ideas:
1. Painting the bathrooms in the Uppers building (ask Anna) 
1. Getting a load of path-fines, spreading on path, and watering it down (ask Yorgen) 
1. New cover for sandbox behind the K-1 building. We need an 8ft x 8ft piece of plastic mesh fence, 20 short bungee cords, and 20 eye hooks in order to complete this project. (ask Yorgen) 
1. Further work on the jungle gym (ask Yorgen)

Save the Date!
Please mark your 2011 calendars for the final work party of the school year. It’s Sunday, May 1st from 9:30am – 4:30pm. There will be a potluck and parent meeting mid-day. 

Appreciatively, 
Anna and Yorgen Kvinsland, Work Party Coordinators

-- 
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